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February 15, 2015

Ellen Satlof
1620 Valwood Parkway Suite 115
Carrollton TX 75006

Dear Ellen:

It is with pleasure that the Athletic Training Education Program at The
University of Texas at Arlington writes to support the Youth Sports Safety
Alliance founded by the National Athletic Trainers’ Association. We
support your efforts to raise awareness, advance legislation and improve
medical care for young athletes across the country.

As educators for the future generation of athletic trainers we embrace
your Calls to Action especially ensuring that youth athletes have access to
health care professionals who are qualified to make assessments and
decisions.

We are excited to see the growth and impact of the Youth Sport Safety

Alliance and support your efforts to continue to impact society. We look
forward to assisting their endeavors.

Sincerely,

Paul Krawietz EdD, ATC, LATS

Cindy Trowbridge PhD, AT¢, LAT
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dith Decker MS, ATC, LAT



